
WEEKLY NEWSWEEKLY NEWS
Week of: Jan 22-26

 A note from the teachers: 

100th Day:  Stay in touch :

 Upcoming events: 

hrossi@tcjackets.net
nwhelan@tcjackets.net
sthornton@tcjackets.net
lmclune@tcjackets.net

(229) 225-3908

Happy Friday!
What a great week in Kindergarten! 

During writing we read a book about 100th day of
Kindergarten and wrote about what we can bring

100 of next week! 
In math, we are continuing to work on addition

and subtraction. 
Next Monday-Wednesday we will take the COGAT
test. Please have your child at school in time to

eat breakfast and begin testing! 

Wing C Teachers

Wing C Buzz

Wish List

Thursday, Feb. 1st, we will
celebrate the 100th day of

school! This day is so much fun! 
Your child can dress as a

grandma/grandpa! 
We also ask your child to count

out 100 small things and bring in
to share. This can be 100 pieces of
cereal or coins or marshmallows,

etc. 

“One kind word can warm
three winter months!”

Have a great Weekend!

Be on the
lookout for a

100th day
snack sign up!

Red Words: the    a      come   like
 I      see    some   so
 is     was     am     he
and   look     at      me
 do    to       an       be
for   or       play    we
you   of         by
my   help      her
on     had      not
got   go        no

Practice
these at

home! We will
learn two
more next

week!

1/29-1/31-COGAT Testing

2/1-100th Day of School

2/14-Valentine’s Celebration


